IN-CONFIDENCE

From: National Property Office <NationalPropertyOffice@police.govt.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 28 August 2025 10:45 AM

To: Development Planning Mailbox <developmentplanning@wmk.govt.nz>
Subject: Designations in Partially Operative Waimakariri District Plan
Importance: High

Caution: [THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SOURCE] DG NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognise the sender email address and know the content is safe.

Kia ora

This email confirms that NZ Police accepts the Recommendation of the Commissioners (Recommendation Report 31) in relation to:
MPOL-1 (Oxford Police Station); and
MPOL-2 (Kaiapoi Police Station).

We also note our support for the removal of the designation for the 309 High Street, Rangiora Police Station as this site has been sold.
Nga mihi

Tim

Tim Sinclair

Property Portfolio Manager

Property and Fleet Group

M +64 211 936167
E lim.sinclair@police.govt.nz

. newzeaiano
(¥} POLICE

Srmd Alslmmans & Antenrna



